
Would just like to add personal note to those of you deciding on recommendation 1 (Stage 1 
Engine Ban) and recommendation 2 (Stage 2 ban between 10pm and 7am).  
  
Appreciate that we as a community have to work together on issues like these and need to try and 
understand everyone’s perspective. Imagine the owners of stage 1 and 2 aircraft would like to be 
able to utilized Centennial airport as it best fits their schedule and travel plans. After all this is a 
fair and free country and we should be able to come and go as we choose.  
  
However, the coming and going, between 10pm and 7am, of a stage 1 or 2 aircraft is a noisy 
event, that has the impact of waking my 3 and 4 year old. As with most children loud noises that 
wake them are especially terrifying and send both children into tears. Most of my neighbors 
experience similar situations in their homes 2-3 times per week. So naturally, I would like to see 
Recommendation 1 and 2 passed. Of course I realize that I have chosen to live here and also 
could choose to live someplace else. It seems reasonable and perhaps safer to ban traffic between 
10pm and 7am.  
  
Regardless of the decision, I thank you for providing the safest, most efficient aerospace system 
in the world. 
  
Sincerely, Jason Wyrick 


